
Date: 04/27/2012 
From: gcockcro@ramapo.edu 
Subject: Meeting #5: Math Club Faculty vs. Student Kickball! 
 
 
Math Club Members,  
 
The final Math Club event of the Spring 2012 semester will be a Faculty vs. 
Student kickball game, held on Friday, May 4th. For more information, here is 
the flyer. If you are interested in playing for the student team, please 
contact Rebecca Fiorillo at rfiorill@ramapo.edu. Spectators are also 
absolutely welcome!!  
 
Please come to this event and enjoy a little fun and relaxation (and 
hopefully nice weather), before the stress of finals week sets in!! We hope 
to see you there!!  
 
Dr. Ken McMurdy  
kmcmurdy@ramapo.edu  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
All are welcome at Math Club meetings. So bring a friend! For more 
information about Math Club, please visit our website at:  
 
http://phobos.ramapo.edu/majors/mathematics/AvailableAtRamapo/MathClub2011201
2.htm  
 
Or contact one of the faculty advisors:  
 
Dr. Donovan McFeron, dmcferon@ramapo.edu  
Dr. Amanda Beecher, abeecher@ramapo.edu  
Dr. James Gillespie, jgillesp@ramapo.edu  
	
  


